
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, January 25, 2023 3:28 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 2:50 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Steve Dampier <dampier.steve@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 10:47 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL application for rate increase. 

contact@psc.state.fl .us 
[ ] 
To Whom It May Concern: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/25/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00542-2023 

I am highly OPPOSED TO ANY FURTHER RATE INCREASES by FPL. 

How do I.file my opposition? 

FPL is out of control and not well managed and is inefficient. 

Gulf Power formerly operated efficiently in NWFL and rates WERE MUCH LOWER. 

We are being taken advantage of by FPL and its inefficiencies. 

THIS HAS GOT TO STOP. 

Thanks, 

Michael Dampier 
707 E. Cervantes St. #322 
Pensacola, FL 32501 
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